
February 5, 2019 

 

To obtain a printed copy of Douglas County Transportation District’s proposed 

Ordinance No. 2019-01 – A Police Ordinance Governing Conduct in the Use of 

District Facilities, please contact the Cheryl Cheas at the UTrans office, 541-440-

6500 or email cheryl.cheas@ucancap.org. 

Printed copies of the ordinance will also be available at the Douglas County 

Transportation District Board Meeting on Monday, February 11, 2019. 
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